
 
 
 

 
 

Port of Sharpness 
Local Notice to Mariners 
Local Notice Number: 006 - 2025       Issue Date: 30-07-25

 
 
Customers are advised that Sharpness High Level Bridge will be unavailable on the morning of Sunday 
October 12th, between the hours of 10:30 and 11:45, due to a running event which is due to cross the 
canal between those times. 
 
 
Rob Eaton 
Harbour Master, Sharpness Port Authority 

 

Owners, Agents and Charterers should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the 
Masters, or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

 

For further information please contact: Sharpness.PortOperations@canalrivertrust.org.uk 

Notices to Mariners may be viewed online: https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/notices 
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